
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board opted to forego the staff presentation on this item 
and approved the following motions: 
 

 

 

 

 

1.  That the staff report be amended by adding the following as Part 4 to the 
Recommendation: 

 “4. Confirm the principle that the TTC shall remain whole and/or not experience any 
additional financial burden as a result of any regional fare integration proposals”. 

2.  That the staff report be amended by adding the following as Part 5 to the 
Recommendation: 

 “5. That the Province provides the same level of operating subsidy for riders 
crossing the City of Toronto boundary on local transit systems that they provide 
for GO riders crossing that boundary”. 

The item was adopted, as amended. 


